
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
What a week it has been in school! As you will be aware, Ofsted inspected the school on Tuesday & 
Wednesday this week. The children, as ever, behaved beautifully and showed our visitors just how 
wonderful they really are. Thank you to those Parents/Carers who used Parentview to share their 
opinions about school; we always appreciate your feedback to help us continually improve. Once we 
receive the Ofsted report, we will share it with you all.  
 
British Values 
 
This week, we have promoted British Values throughout our school and within our curriculum. At Christ the 
King, we ensure children become valuable and fully rounded members of society who treat others with 
respect and leave school fully prepared for life in modern Britain. This week we promoted the British value 
of democracy and learnt about this during our PSHE lessons. Everyone had an opportunity to vote in 
order to elect the new School Councillors and Well-Being Councillors. Years 1-6 had the opportunity to 
write a manifesto which explained why they would be great councillors. Votes were counted and 
verified and we now have two new fantastic council teams who will help to make our school even more 
wonderful! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next week, Mrs Holt will be interviewing pupils for roles in the Mini Vinnies! Watch this space… 

Newsletter for the week beginning 20th September  
This week’s virtues to live by are Respect & Courtesy.  

 
I am respectful. 

I treat others as I would like to be treated.  
 

 
 
 



  

 
This week’s virtues to live by are Respect & Courtesy.  
 
This week the following pupils have demonstrated the virtues of respect & courtesy.  
Well done for displaying virtuous behaviour in school this week!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacramental Preparation 2021/2022 

Father Neil has asked me to let you know the following information: 

CONFIRMATION: For children in Year 6 and above. Those wishing to join the Confirmation Preparation 
Sessions must attend the meeting to be held this Saturday, 18th September at 4:45pm in Christ the King 
Parish Hall and join us for Mass afterwards. There will be 7 sessions and the Bishop will administer the 
sacrament in November 2021. 

FIRST CONFESSION: For children in Year 3 and above. Classes begin in February 2022. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION For children in Year 4 and above. Classes begin in the Spring Term (children 
must have already made their First Confession in order to join this class) 

Mass attendance is important for families who children wish to receive the above Sacraments. If you 
are not currently attending Mass, you are invited to do so. 

Secondary applications for September 2022 

It is now time to make your preferences for High School if your child is in Year 6. Usually, each school 
website will host key dates for you to gain further information about the setting. In addition, it is 
recommended that you visit the respective schools to help you with your decision about High School 
settings. Application forms need to be submitted by 31st October 2021 online to Leeds City Council. 
Supplementary Information Forms (SIFs) should be submitted to High School. 

Attendance Awards  
 
This Week’s CLASSOPOLY winners are Kindness class with 99.29%  
Congratulations Year 1/2! 

 

 

 

Virtue Award Winners 

Year Group  

Reception (Joy Class) Jonah  

Year 1/2 (Kindness Class) Zofia  

Year 2/3 (Generosity Class)  Florentina  

Year 4 (Patience Class)  Rafaela  

Year 5 (Peace Class) Ruby  

Year 6 (Faithfulness Class) Orla 
 



  

Strumming our way to success 

Some of Year 5 & 6 pupils resumed their guitar lessons this week in school with Mr Reed. He has been 
really impressed with the children’s dedication to learning to play the instrument and their attitude 
during their music lessons. If you would like your child to participate in guitar lessons, we are fortunate 
to be able to offer some places. Please speak to Mrs Sugden in the office if you are interested in a place 
for your child. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for next week’s diary 
 
Monday 20th September Year 6 Parent/Carer Residential Meeting 3.15 pm  
Tuesday 21st September Whole School Mass at 9.30am  
Tuesday 21st September Year 1/2 Phonics Meeting 3.15pm  
 
 
Prayer 
 
Dear God,  
We thank you for each day,  
Please help us to respect and tolerate everyone,  
including those that are different to us. 
Help us to be kind and patient with one another and always show respect. 
Amen 

 
 

 
Have a wonderful & relaxing weekend. We will see you all on Monday, ready to start our new week of 
learning! 
 
 
Mrs Waide  
Interim Head of School 


